
Provider accounts 
and credentialing are 
moving to ProviderOne.

This change affects you.

Get a head start and stay up-to-date.

Who’s affected?
Most L&I providers who deliver services to 
injured workers, including:

� Healthcare providers.

� Pharmacies.

� Suppliers of goods and equipment, such
as taxis, shuttles, schools and stores.

When will this happen?
We plan to have all providers using ProviderOne in 2022.

What should I do today?
Go to Lni.wa.gov/ProviderOne to get the latest 
information, and sign up to receive monthly email 
updates about our move to ProviderOne.

Contact us:
� Lni.wa.gov/ProviderOne

� LniProviderOne@Lni.wa.gov
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